From: Bloomsbury Conservation Areas

Sent: 06 June 2021 17:30

To: Leela Muthoora

Subject: lI5UPPORT 2021/1602/P High Holborn
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: CASES

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid
19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Leela,

The Bloomsbury CAAC would like to support the application to remove signage and make good the
ground floor of 127-128 High Holborn.

As an aside do you know about the context of these changes? I'm wondering if a change of use is
proposed, or if new signage is likely to go up.

Owen
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